

21st November 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

EYFS visit to Holy Trinity Church

As part of our learning about our celebrations and festivals will be visiting the church on Wednesday 30th November.

We will visit the church in the afternoon and will leave school at about 1:15pm. We will walk down to the church where we will be met by Rev Roddy who will spend the afternoon with us. The purpose of this is for the children to experience special places in our community and to see how certain buildings play an important part in celebrations.

We will need at least 12 extra adults to walk with us to the church to enable this to go ahead. If you are able to help please let either myself or Mrs Norrington know by the end of school on Thursday 24th November.

Kind Regards

Mrs K Burrells Mrs A-M Norrington

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









